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Dr. Sarah DiPalma was raised in Fredonia, NY and is a graduate of John Carroll University in 
University Heights, OH. She obtained her medical degree from Ross University School of 
Medicine in 2016. Her pediatric residency was completed through the University at Buffalo, 
where she is currently in her final year of Pediatric Emergency Medicine Fellowship. She is 
board certified in general pediatrics and has special interests in resident, as well as medical 
student education.  


